

A 501(c)(3) Corporation Fed ID #84-1246756

January 14, 2015

Board of Directors

Ben Vagher, President Paula Reynolds, Vice President Bruce Erley, Secretary Brandon Kane, Treasurer

Lisa Herman, Past President

Leslee Balten

Larry Beck

Lisa Gouran

Kevin Jacobs

Bruce Johnson

Geoff Leopold

Dave Manley

Vera Roda

Charlotte Santoro

Tom Silvers

Director Emeritus

Greg Blanchard

Staff: Karen Smith Executive Director

Janell Daly Administrative Assistant Jonah Martin 14611 Clay St. Broomfield, CO 80023

Dear Mr. Martin,

Working together, we are able to build a better community, strengthen nonprofits and lift lives. Our work is possible only because of the generosity and concern of people like you, who turn their wish for a better future into action.

On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff of the Broomfield Community Foundation, please accept our sincere thanks for your contribution of \$20.00 to the Foundation's Ear Community Fund. Your kindness is sincerely appreciated.

The Broomfield Community Foundation is the fiscal sponsor for the Ear Community. Thank you for demonstrating your care for our community in such a tangible way.

Sincerely,

Karen Smith

Executive Director

Pursuant to regulations of the Internal Revenue Service, this letter should be retained as written substantiation of your gift. The Foundation has exclusive legal control over your contribution and acknowledges that no goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift.